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My name is Sam Stivers. I'm a member of the Southborough Board of Selectmen. | attended
last evening's (9/22) listening session for the Sudbury and Foss Reservoirs Watershed Public
Access Plan.

| wanted to follow up on the comments by Kathryn McKee, the Chair of Southborough's
Trails Committee. | was unable to get my audio activated to make my comments--apparently
the "Teams" software doesn't work well with Apple computers (maybe a reason to use Zoom
for these sessions?).

What | wanted to say is that the Southborough Board of Selectmen strongly supports and
appreciates the good work of our Trails Committee. The access projects that Kathryn and her
Committee are working on with you are important for Southborough, as we push to make
our trails network more extensive and accessible for our residents. Particularly during the
current pandemic, we have seen (and we expect to continue to see) much more use of our
trails. Expansion of our trails network is also an important aspect of our new, 10-year Master
Plan for the Town. We expect to continue to push to support, enhance and receive great
value from our trails network over the next decade.

We do appreciate the support we have received from DCR to date to expand our trail access
to properties around the local reservoirs. We look forward to continuing a strong working
relationship with you. If it turns out that the Southborough Board of Selectmen can do
anything to make it easier for DCR to help us with these access projects, | would be glad to
work to get support from our Board. While | can't speak officially for the Board (without a
formal vote), | am certainly willing to carry proposals to our Board and to advocate for
support of these efforts. If | can be helpful with these projects, please feel free to contact me
at: sstivers@southboroughma.com
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